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BUDGET HEARING
The budget hearing was called to order by Town Chairman Dean Logslett at 7:00 pm at the town hall.  The budget for 2018 was reviewed. Dean Logslett moved to close the hearing.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The hearing closed at 7:25 pm.

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING

The special town meeting was called to order by Chairman Dean Logslett following the budget hearing.  Ron Hoffman moved to allow the town board to set the levy.  Kathy Stahl seconded the motion.  The motion passed.   Dean Logslett made a motion to adjourn the special town meeting.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The motion passed and the meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.

MONTHLY BOARD MEETING

The monthly meeting of the Town of Colfax board was called to order by Chairman Dean Logslett following the special town meeting. Dean Logslett, Gary Bjork, the clerk and the treasurer were present.  Jason Klukas had an excused absence.
Gary Bjork moved to approve the minutes from the October meeting as posted on website.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The motion passed.
Dean Logslett moved to set the levy as proposed in the 2018 budget and adopt the budget.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
Road work was reviewed.  Approval was given for the purchase of a used sweeper for $1900.
John Mikesh was present and explained the CSM for Mark Radl he was working on.  Dean Logslett moved to approve the CSM combining 2 parcels into 1.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The motion passed.  
The renewal contract with Fred Weber, building inspector, was reviewed.  Gary Bjork moved to sign the contract.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The motion passed.
The Resolution of inclusion under the WI Retirement System was reviewed for the Patrolman. Gary Bjork moved to sign the resolution.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
Dean Logslett made a motion to pay the bills.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
The next meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on December 13th .  Dean Logslett moved to adjourn.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The meeting adjourned at 8:38 p.m.
Karen Myers
Town Clerk



